
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

 

CGM-BAC-NOTICE-202212-003 

 Republic of the Philippines 

 Province of Bulacan 

 CITY OF MALOLOS 

22 December  2022 

 

NOTICE OF MOVING DATE OF OPENING OF BIDS 
 

 
 In view of unforeseen conflict with the schedule of some of the 

members of the Bids and Awards Committee of the City Government of 

Malolos, Bulacan and declaring of “No Quorum”, the Opening of Bids 

scheduled on 22 December 2022 at 10:00 in the morning is hereby cancelled. 

 

 Pursuant to Minutes of the Meeting dated 22 December 2022, which 

is attached herewith, the Opening of Bids will be moved to 28 December 

2022 at 10:00 in the morning at Conference Room, 2/F City Administrator’s 

Office, New City Hall Bldg., City of Malolos, Bulacan  

 

 For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

 

 

ENGR. REYNALDO GARCIA 

MEMBER, CGM-BAC 


